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Scheifele Bridge Superstructure Replacement 

Over Conestogo River, Township of Woolwich 

Class Environmental Assessment Study 
Schedule “C” 

Study/Project Scope (What & Why) 

The Region of Waterloo has initiated a Class Environmental Assessment Study (Class EA) and 
preliminary design for the superstructure replacement of the Scheifele Bridge on Regional Road 
22 (Northfield Drive) in the Township of Woolwich. The study will investigate practical and cost-
effective alternatives for widening and reconstruction of the current bridge, to accommodate 
future traffic volumes and enhanced pedestrian, buggy and cycling facilities. The study will focus 
heavily on options for traffic management during reconstruction of the bridge, in recognition of 
the significant negative impacts that an extended closure of Northfield Drive would have on the 
community. The aesthetics of the bridge and surrounding area will also play an important role in 
the study evaluations.  

Preliminary Cost Estimate (Budget): $6.6 Million 

Preliminary Project Schedule 

Notice of Commencement   Spring 2020  

1st Public Consultation Centre   Fall 2020 

2nd Public Consultation Centre   Spring 2021 

Regional Council Approval   Fall 2021  

Detailed Design   2021-2022 

Construction   2023-2024  

Questions or Concerns Regarding this Study Should be Directed to: 

Ken Brisbois – Project Manager 519-575-4606 

 kbrisbois@regionofwaterloo.ca 

 

https://icreate7.esolutionsgroup.ca/11111028_RegionofWaterloo/en/living-here/resources/Documents/Future-Construction/DC_05954_NoticeofCommencement.pdf
mailto:kbrisbois@regionofwaterloo.ca
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